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EVENT CLASSES ACTIVITY DATE COST 
Notes / 

Money due 

Woolworths Cricket Blast Participating 
students 

Wednesday 25 September  
@Young 

Departing MPS 8.15am sharp 
$10 Overdue 

Footy Colours Day  All students Friday 27 September  Gold coin  
donation   

LAST DAY OF TERM 3 All students  Friday 27 September    

STUDENTS RETURN All students Monday 14 October    

WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 

NSW PREMIER’S SPELLING BEE—On Friday 13 September, Isaac Brown, Jayden Steele and Zafir Alam  

travelled to Turvey Park Public School to represent MPS in the Regional Final of the Premier’s Spelling Bee. The event was a 

great opportunity for all students to compete alongside other talented spelling enthusiasts as well as showcase their own 

spelling expertise. Our representatives proudly demonstrated our school values throughout the day with Zafir making it 

through to the third round.  

A special congratulations to all students. Witnessing and participating in these types of competitions helps us to grow as  

learners and people and I know each of our students reflected positively on the experience. Well done!  

Mrs Letitia Beal—Spelling Bee Co-Ordinator  

Holiday message from the principal  
As we sail into the last week of school prior to the autumn break, we would like to wish all families a happy, 

restful break. This term has certainly thrown some challenges our way, with sadness and loss of loved ones. 

The strength of the family and our amazing school community has shone through. We have also had  

tremendous joy with children embracing excursions, sporting events, the Spelling Bee and of course the 

pantomime.  Thank you to every staff member and every family for your love, support and compassion. 

We look forward to seeing you all back safe and well next term.  

From my desk… 

Clare Crawford  

NAPLAN— Today, Year 3 and Year 5 students will bring home their NAPLAN report. Overall we are very 

pleased with the growth that students have shown. However it is important to remember that NAPLAN is a  

snapshot of student achievement in literacy and numeracy. If you have any questions regarding your child’s report, 

please do not hesitate to make an appointment with your child’s teacher to discuss.  
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Albury St 
MURRUMBURRAH  NSW  2587 
Principal: Mrs Clare Crawford 

Phone: 02 6386 2209 
Fax: 02 6386 2993  

Email: murrumburr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: murrumburr-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

TERM 4 CANTEEN  
VOLUNTEERS WANTED  

The canteen is desperately  
seeking volunteers for  

Wednesdays next term.  
If you are able to help please contact 

Courtney or the P&C. If we are  
unable to fill the positions we will  

continue to run canteen 
Monday and Friday only.  

This Friday 27 September 
Come dressed in your footy colours.  

Gold coin donation.  
All money raised supports  

kids living with cancer.  


